

RAVEENS EMC

Karaveddy Year End Examination - 2015 **English Language**

02 Hours

Test - 1

Complete the following dialogue using the responses in the box. Write the number of the sentence in the space given. One is done for you.

1.	Kumar Helan	: Good morning : 4		
2.	Kumar Helan	: You are a tourist, I suppose		
3.	Kumar	: May I know from which country you are	please	
	Helan	·	1)	I came by air
4.	Kumar Helan	: How did you come? By air or by sea?	2)	I hope to stay here for two
5.	Kumar Helan	: Is this your first visit to sriLanka?	3)	weeks. I'm from west Germany.
6.		: How long will you be in sriLanka?	4)	Good morning
			5)	Yes, You are correct.
	i iciai;		6)	Yes, This is the first time I set foot on this beautiful

(1x5)Test - 2

Wrte the correct preposition in the blank to make the meaningful phrasal verb. One is done for you.

Off	on	down	up	down	in	·
1)If y	ou think yo	ur radio is too lo		turndown.		2
2) If	you want to	watch the T.V n	ews you should	switch	the T	· ·
3) If	you want to	use the iron you	should plug	•••••	the iron.	· ·
4) If	you want to	go to sleep you	should switch .	th	e unnecess	arv
Ele	ectrical appl	iances.				,
5) If sy	you have stem.	finished using y	our computer	you should sh	ut	your
6) If	you think yo	our radio is not lo	ud enough you	ı should turn	the \	/olume.
			_ -4		(1x5 m	arks)

Test -3Look at the following pictures and fill in the blanks using the words given in the box.

I have 2) grows/ a	reas / pitcher/ in /			
I have	*************************		******************	·
	words and write he / article /have read the article.	e meaninngful sentend		or you.
st -4				(1x15)
nails	steel	sawing wood	driving nails	into wood
hammer	mammoty	iron	turning the s	oil over
saw	wood	axe	cutting dowr	trees
It is mad	e ofar	nd	6189	
	e made of			
	is made ofirond for	•		
	le is made of			
	n			
	e is made ofd	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Its hand	le is made of ₩.º.			
It is use	d for			
Its blade	e is made ofstee	1		
	le is made of			

	4) lights	/not / street/ The/ work /did	
	5) famou	us/ Swiss / for / watchmaking / people / are	
	6) good/	heard / news / Have / the / you	
	**********		?
.	- - .		(2x5)
	st -5 rite the c	orrect form of the verbs found in brackets. One is do	e de la companya de La companya de la co
1.	Wevis	ited (visit) the zoo last month.	ne for you.
		s teacher (punish) the late comers yester	dav.
		(see) this cinema film several times.	
		went to my friend's home he was (read) a st	orv book
		(be) in the city for two years.	,
6.	My fathe	r had(build) this house in 1975	
			(1x5)
Tes	st -6		()
Re	ad the fo	llowing poem and answer the questions given below	<i>i</i> .
		Ed _{The Sea} on	
		The sea! the sea! the open sea!	
		The blue, the fresh, the ever free.	
		Without a mark , without a bound,	
		It runneth the earth's wide regions round 🗗 🗖 🗂 🕻	3න
		It plays with clouds; it mocks the skies,	
		Or like a cradle creature lies.	
		I'm on the sea! I'm on the sea!	
		I'm where I would ever be;	
		With the blue above, and the blue below	
		And silence where so e'er I go;	
		If a storm should come and awake the deep,	et en
		What matter? I shall ride and sleep.	
1	.) Where i	is the speaker?	
2		ne thing that the sea does	
3) The cold	our 'blue' describes two things. What are they?	

4) Is the speaker afraid of storms? Write the line that gives you the answer
5) Write the rhyming words for the following
i) be: ii) below:
(1x5)
Test - 7
Turn the following sentences into negative form. One is done for you.
1) I met my friend in the morning.
I did not meet my friend in the morning
2) Yesterday the man stole a torch from a shop.
3) He will go to his own village.
4) Sarath works in a factory.
5) They are walking in the garden now.
6) We clean the class room every day.
(2x5 marks)
Test - 8
Read the passage and fill in the blanks using the words given below.
jump, Andare, garden, Picked, well, Andare's, of, the, and, his
One day Andare and (1) wife had a quarrel. (2) wife chased hi
out (3) the house and locked (4) door. "I a
going to (5) in to the well" shouted (6) and ran into the
(7) In the dark he (8) up huge stone (9)
threw it into the (10) On hearing the noise, his wi
came out weeping and Andare ran back into the house laughing.
(1×10)
Test - 9
Read the text and answer the questions.
In the time of the ancient Sinhala kings most of the people of SriLanka lived
villages. The people were farmers. They cultivated paddy and other crops. The farmer

grass lands where their cattle grazed belonged to the nobles.

did not own the land they cultivated. The fields on which they grew their crops and the

The kings built large tanks and canals to supply water to the fields that were in the dry zone. The people themselves helped to build these tanks and canals from which they got the water to irrigate the fields. One of the biggest of these tanks was the Parakrama Samudra or the sea of Parakrama. It was the work of a king whose name we have all heard. He was king Parakramabahu the great.

The ancient kings ruled the country with the help of nobles. The nobles governed the various provinces. The ministers were those whose duty was to advice the kings and to help them to make laws. There was a chief in each village. He settled quarrels among villagers and punished those who broke the law. So he was the man to whom all the villagers took their complaints.

There were no schools then. The Bhikkus were the only people who knew how to read and write. So the temple was the place where the children learnt to read and write.

1)	Who owned the land on which the farmers cultivated?
_(2)	Who built Parakrama Samudra?
3)	What were the duties of the ministers?
4)	What did the children learn at the temple?
5)	With whose help did the ancient kings rule the country?
6)	Why did the kings build large tanks and canals?
7)	What are these underlined words refer to?
	i) He: ii) who:
8)	Find the words form the text which are very similar to the following.
	i) Owned: ii) Disputes: (15 marks)
st 1	.0
	Write an essay on one of the following. Use about 100 words.
	1. The importance of the machines in our day to day life.
	2. Uses of trees.
	3. A cycle race you enjoyed.

(20 Marks)

ONLINE CLASSES - 2025. VEV ADMISSIONS

2ம் தவணை வகுப்புகள்

தரம் 6 முதல் O/L வரை

அனைத்து பாடங்களும் ஒரே கல்வி நிறுவனத்தின் கீழ் ...



இலங்கையின் எப்பாகத்திலிருந்தும் ZOOM APP மூலம் எமது வகுப்புகளில் இணைந்து கொள்ள முடியும்.

JOIN NOW WWW.KALVI.LK



075 287 1457